

ASSOCIATED STUDENTS

UNIVERSITY OF OREGON EUGENE

DEPARTMENT OF INTERCOLLEGIATE ATHLETICS

April 4, 1939

Dr. Forrest C. Allen Athletic Department University of Kansas Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Dr. Allen:

Just a line to thank you for the many courtesies and favors extended to us during our visits in San Francisco and Chicago. I hope that we will be able to arrange a game with each other on our trip next winter. We are playing in New York and Philadelphia on December 16 and 18, and would like to arrange a game with you on the way home. Please let me know what your open dates might be. Our best dates would, I believe, be around December 26 or 27.

With very best wishes, I am,

Yours sincerely,

Howard Hobson

Howard Hobson

Basketball Coach